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Subject:  An Invitation to walk with us as Pilgrims of Hope - Offering ways to join the 

life of our Parish community 
 

Dear College Families 

As we embrace the Jubilee Year as "Pilgrims of Hope," we are reminded of the grace that comes 
when we journey together in faith. Inspired by the Synod of Rome’s call to renewal, we are 
invited to renew our commitment to the life of the Church through five key areas: Communion, 
Participation, Mission, Co-responsibility, and Discernment. 

In this spirit, we are currently conducting our annual Parish Stewardship Renewal, and we 
warmly invite you—parents, caregivers, and families of St Mark’s College, to become more 
deeply involved in the life and ministries of our local Catholic parish. 

There are many ways to participate, including: 

Liturgy and hospitality 

Social outreach and support ministries 

Music and liturgical leadership 

Youth, family, and prayer groups 

Parish Financial Giving program 

Your presence and gifts enrich both our parish and college communities, building a Church 
that listens, welcomes, and serves with hope. 

Together, let us walk as Pilgrims of Hope—sharing in the mission of Christ, strengthening one 
another in faith, and creating a more just and compassionate world. 

To learn more or express interest, we have attached information on the ways to get involved. 
Please take some time to read this information. 

Then, simply complete the attached Ministry and Stewardship Forms, make a copy, and email 
the copy to St Mark’s Cathedral Parish Office – saintmarkscatholic@pp.catholic.org.au 

We look forward to walking this path with you. 

Blessings, 

 

Fr Jimmy Pantin                                                

Parish Administrator - St Marks’s Cathedral Parish 

 

Dr Sandra Hewson 

Principal - St Mark’s College 
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